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February 26th 2020 

 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
Due to the continued global outbreak of the Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV), the connected 
risks, travel restrictions and quarantine provisions that many countries around the world have 
established for travelers going to and from China, after having carefully observed and evalu-
ated the situation, World Skate has decided to suspend events scheduled to happen in China 
in April until further notice.  
 
This provision applies to the following events: 
 

- International Skateboarding Open of Street & Park (Yancheng) currently scheduled 
from the 13th to 19th of April 2020 

 

- International Skateboarding Open of Street (Nanjing) already suspended as of February 
14th. 

 
A possible rescheduling of the suspended events will be announced as soon as we have any 
update.  
 
We appreciate your understanding. 

 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 

   
   Roberto Marotta  
  Secretary General  


